Peterson & Marquis Law Office

1227 First Street

Wenatchee, WA 98801

May 11, 2016

e-delivery to:

Crollman@utc.wa.gov

Re: Tariff change application for Desert Canyon Utility Co. #3874; Docket UW-160437

Dear UTC,

Pursuant to UTC staff members Cathy Kern's and Greg Hammond's requests, and WAC 480-80-111, I enclose substitute tariff filings. Cathy Kerns asked that I advise that you should not "re-docket" as the result of this filing. These substitute filings are intended to comply only with the suggestions that these staff members made in e-mails to me dated 4/25 and 5/9, respectively. I include no other changes.

I am authorized to pursue these changes on behalf of DCUC.

Thank you for your assistance,

Mark Peterson

Mark Peterson:

Cell # 509.264.1882

email: markp@nwi.net